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Dear Legislators
I am a Landlord in Jackson County and I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A. This bill will hurt the ability for us to
provide affordable housing in Ashland and Central Point Oregon. This Bill will cause rents to go up and hurt
individuals with small sets of apartments to stay in business. Please vote No on HB 2004-A.
Best Regards
Steve Lawrence

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:SHS.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

